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Correspondence January/February 2022 
 

 

1. Email from CCBC, Dawn Hughes - CCBC Forward Work Programme December 2021 
2. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones - Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
3. Email from CCBC, Sioned Jones - Notes from meeting held on 01.12.2021, Llyn 

Geirionydd/Llyn Crafnant Multi Agency Group 
4. Email from Ageing Well in Wales - Engagement Sessions – Reconnecting with our 

Communities 
5. Email from Welsh Government - Coronavirus COVID-19 News 14012022 
6. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders - Newyddion Aberconwy News, 14th January 2022 
7. Email from CCBC, Huw Watkins – Minutes for Cabinet, 11th January 2022 
8. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 17th January 2022 
9. Email from Welsh Government - Statistics and Research, 20th December 2021 to 14th 

January 2022 
10. Email from CCBC, Sian Harland - Agenda for Cabinet Meeting, 25th January 2022, 2:00 

pm 
11. Email from CCBC - Consultation on Conwy & Denbighshire draft well-being assessment 
12. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders – Newyddion Aberconwy News, 21st January 2022 
13. Email from Clwyd SLCC - Buckingham Palace Garden Parties 
14. Email from Welsh Government - Welsh Government Consultation, 24th January 2022 
15. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 24th January 2022 
16. Email from Welsh Government - Climate Change Bulletin, January 2022 
17. Email from CCLA, Jamie Charters - CCLA Public Sector Deposit Fund, AMC Increase 
18. Email from OVW, Wendi Patience - Free places on OVW/CCBC Council Training 

Webinars 
19. Email from Welsh Government - Wales Rural Network Website, Issue 05 Sharing 

Success 
20. Email from CVSC - Homeshare in North Wales  
21. Email from OVW, Tracy Gilmartin - Raising awareness / promotion videos – Community 

and Town Councillors 
22. Email from OVW, Tracy Gilmartin - Vacancy -- Deputy Director North Wales  
23. Email from CCBC, Sian Harland - Minutes for Cabinet, 25th January 2022 
24. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 31st January 2022 
25. Email from CVSC - E-bulletin February 2022 
26. Email from SPNA, Catrin Glyn - Parking and Transport Webinar, 16th February 2022 
27. Email from Awel y Môr - Cylchlyr Awel y Môr Newsletter 


